
Aired Community Issues
The following is a list of some of the more significant community
issues addressed by this/these station(s) for the quarter specified.
This listing is by no means complete, nor is the order in which these
issues appear, intended to imply any degree of priority or
significance of the issues.

QUARTERLY ISSUES/PROGRAMS LIST FOR STATION (S) KYUK- AM & FM

Quarter of 2022:  □ 1ST     □ 2ND     X3RD   □4TH

ISSUE DESCRIPTION: Bethel police investigating body found near
Standard Oil Road

PROGRAM SEGMENT: Crimes & Government DATE/TIME:  Jul 13, 2022 8:26am
DURATION 01:02

DESCRIPTION OF SEGMENT: Bethel police are investigating the death of
a woman whose body was found outside on July 7. Police have
identified the body as Rebecca Kinegak, age 42.

ISSUE DESCRIPTION: The state will open the entire Kuskokwim to
gillnet fishing on July 23

PROGRAM SEGMENT: Hunting & Fishing  DATE/TIME: Jul 22, 2022 8:40am
DURATION: 2:32

DESCRIPTION OF SEGMENT: The state will open the entire Kuskokwim
River fulltime to gillnets beginning July 23. Gillnet subsistence



fishing will be open from 12:01 a.m. on July 23 until further notice.
Fishers can use set or drift nets. Nets must be shorter than 50
fathoms in depth and can be any mesh size.

ISSUE DESCRIPTION: Bethel Search and Rescue is searching for three
moose hunters missing since Aug. 30

PROGRAM SEGMENT: Public Safety DATE/TIME:  Sep 1 ,2022, 8:22am
DURATION:  4:23

DESCRIPTION OF SEGMENT: Three men are missing: Shane McIntyre, Justin
Crow, and Carl Flynn. According to McIntyre’s sister, Allison
McIntyre, her brother was last heard from at around 5 p.m. on Aug. 30
when the group left Bethel. Their plan was to set up moose camp and
return to Bethel that night, but they never came back.

ISSUE DESCRIPTION: Kuskokwim River residents are urging state fishery
managers to open the river one day per week to gillnets

PROGRAM SEGMENT: Hunting & Fishing   DATE/TIME:  August 26 , 2021
8:46am   DURATION: 5:33

DESCRIPTION OF SEGMENT: Kuskokwim River residents are urging state
fishery managers to open the river one day per week to gillnets. Last
week, for the first time ever, fishery managers with the Alaska
Department of Fish and Game (ADF&G) closed the river and nearly all
tributaries to gillnets and coho salmon harvest. The month-long
closure is meant to conserve the near-record low coho run. Residents
are asking managers to compromise with people who need fish.




